
GREENE COUNTY 

September 2022 | coordinator.gcepc@gmail.com 

 

 

WELCOME 
BACK 

ESTATE PLANNING 

COUNCIL 
 
OCTOBER 19, 2022 

 
 

 

 

 

SPEAKER:  David Compere  
 

We are trying out something new this month. Our program will be 

a networking opportunity where each of us will be randomly 

assigned to tables where each of us will take turns answering 

questions. The questions will be both personal and business 

about your background, experiences, family, preferences, etc. 

 

We have a lot of new members in the Council, and this will be an 

opportunity to get to know each other a little better. 

 

We would prefer not to have guests at this meeting as we are 

trying to deepen our relationships within the Council.  

 

It will be different, fun, and enlightening so please plan to attend! 
 

2022-2023 

Membership 

Information 

All dues have been 

invoiced. If you have 

not received yours 

contact us at 

coordinator.gcepc@ 

gmail.com 

 
Reminder – please 

get your renewals in 

as soon as possible 

 

2022-2023 

MEETING 
DATES 
ALL MEETINGS WILL BE 

HELD AT TWIN OAKS 

COUNTRY CLUB 

 
September 21,2022 

October 19,2022 

November 16, 2022 

 
December 14, 2022 

 
January 18, 2023 

 
February 15, 2023 

 
March 15, 2023 

 
April 19, 2023 
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September Menu Options 
 

The meal for this month will be buffet style 

 

Please note – they are no longer allowing us to make last 

minute changes to our attendee numbers. We will need your 

RSVP no later than the Friday before the meeting. 

 

Dessert – Chef’s choice 

 

 

RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED 
Please RSVP no later than 5:00 pm on 

September 16th, 2022. 

 
5:30 Gathering – First Call 

6:00 Dinner 

6:30 Program 

 
7:15 appx Business Update 

 
 

 

 

Please let me know at coordinator.gcepc@gmail.com if there are any dietary restrictions so we can 

prepare accordingly 
 

 

2021-2022 OFFICERS / DIRECTORS 
 

PRESIDENT 
Dave Compere 

UMB Financial 

Services Firm 

417-881-5667 

steve@atonlaw.com 

 

TREASURER 
Steve Kamienski 

Simmons Wealth Management 

417.875.5253 

Steven.Kamienski@simmonsbank.com 

PRESIDENT - ELECT 
David Compere 

UMB Financial Services 

417.891.2101 

David.Compere@umb.com 

 

SECRETARY 
Donald Hagan 

HTSG, CPAs + Advisors 

417-887-7912 

dhagan@htsgcpa.com 

 

 

 

Important Notice: 
If you haven’t already, please sign up for our text notifications. You will have the 

ability to RSVP to the meetings, plus the texts will serve as reminders for Council 

Information.  

Please email:  coordinator.gcepc@gmail.com or text your name to:  417.414.8114 and 

we will get you added to the list. This is a new notification procedure that you will 

want to add! 

 

Other Directors 
 

Terms Expire 2022 

 

Meredith Bosso  

Martha Atkisson  

Matthew Schmidt 

 Karla McCullough 

 

Terms Expire 2023 

 

Holly Gray 

Tammy Young  

Brad Risby 

Janet Helfrecht 
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